
Know Your Rights! The Anti-
Discrimination Provision of the
Immigration and Nationality Act (INA)

The U.S. Department of Justice, Civil Rights Division has an office dedicated to
ensuring that employers are not discriminating against work-authorized individuals
based on their national origin or immigration status. It is unlawful to fire or refuse to
hire certain workers because of where they are from or because they are not U.S.
citizens. The law also protects workers where employers discriminate against them
by asking for too many work-authorization documents or by rejecting valid
documents.
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25 Aug 2017

Court Rules that Same Sex Parent can Move Forward with Discrimination Suit
Against the State of Idaho

In an important step in securing equal rights for same-sex couples, a federal court
ruled yesterday that an unmarried, lesbian mother can continue her fight to be
recognized as the parent daughter.

Continue Reading

17 Jan 2017

ILAS receives funds to help seniors from Idaho National Laboratory

IDAHO LEGAL AID RECEIVES $1,440 GRANT Idaho National Laboratory, on behalf…
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